
Nursery News    
THEME: Fall   September 16, 2024 

This week, we will introduce our new season of Fall.  Our activities may take 

us outside, so please be sure to have your child dress appropriately.  

The colors yellow and green will be introduced this week. Please bring in a 

stick or leaf from home (placed in a baggie and labeled with your child’s first and 

last name) to compare with others during science time.  

We hope everyone has a great week!! 

 
Mrs. Desi, Ms. Melissa and Mrs. Amy 

 

 

Student of the Week 
Eva Carmine 

Gabriel Kuffel 

                                        

Language Arts: The picture file will help us introduce our Fall theme. The children 

will love our new finger play “Out in the Garden.” We will look at different colored 

leaves which will help us learn our new colors and sing songs about apple trees. 

 

Concept: The first week of fall is a busy week for us in the Concept class. Along 

with our new colors, yellow and green, the concept of long and short will be 

introduced. We will use the water table to practice our pouring skills.  

 

Craft & Writing: An array of fall crafts will be created using leaves, apples and 

our hand prints. We will be adding a touch of yellow and green to our projects.  

 

Motor:  The children will have fun using our riding toys this week. As always, we 

will try to get outside and enjoy the beautiful weather! 

 

Upcoming Events 
October 14-Columbus Day-center closed 

October 15 & 16-Picture Day (info to follow) 


